
The recent AGHA Annual General Meeting concluded with the voting to approve certain matters and 
with the election of the Board of Directors for the 2021-2022 year.  The pandemic made for a 
challenging AGM and the Board would like to express its gratitude and appreciation to all of the 
residents of Antrim Glen who took the time and interest to turn out to the information sessions and to 
participate in the subsequent voting process. Not perfect, but it did get the job done. 
 
There was a large slate of directors to be approved as there were 6 current directors and 3 new 
nominees competing for the 7 positions on the Board that were open. All 6 current directors that stood 
for election were approved.  In addition, the Board is very pleased to announce the election of Pat 
Mossman as the Board’s ninth director. Pat is well known for her long-standing contributions to the 
community and should be a strong addition to the Board. In addition to Pat, the returning directors that 
were approved are Murray Proud, Dave Cooper, Henry Melo, Jo-Anne Lucas, Nancy Clodge and Ross 
Hayward. Gary Cline and Gary Young, who are already mid-term, round out the 9-person board. 
 
Additionally, the Board would like to thank residents Frank Pal and Carolyn Andrews for putting their 
names forth as candidates to serve on the Board. The Board appreciates their involvement and looks 
forward to involving them more into our community going forward. 
 
In addition to voting for board directors, residents approved the session notes from the previous 2020 
AGM and the Treasurer’s report as of March 31, 2021. Additionally, residents gave the AGHA Board 
approval to investigate and advise as to the feasibility of installing Pickleball courts here in Antrim Glen. 
This was far from unanimous (68% voting favourably) so clearly this is a subject to be reviewed carefully 
and deeply before being presented to the community for approval to move forward. Also, residents 
showed positive support for the idea of bringing food trucks into the community. 
 
Lastly the Board would like to express its gratitude and appreciation to the election committee – Brian 
Massier, chair, Brian Bowers and Diane Bangerter – who independently from the Board collected and 
verified all of the 130 ballots received. In addition to providing the results of the election the committee 
was able to offer suggestions for improvement for future elections. 
 
Hopefully in June 2022 we will be able to return to the AGM being a single meeting accessible at one 
time by all residents in the Glen.  Thanks to all for their involvement in the 2021 COVID Enhanced 
version. 
 
Regards 
Gary Cline 
On Behalf of the AGHA Board   


